
 

 

USE OF USP TRADEMARKS 

In 2013 USP adopted a new trademark design. During a transitional period, both the old and 
new designs shown below may appear in the marketplace. 
 

                                                           
 

Use of these and all other USP trademarks by non-USP entities is prohibited by law, unless 
expressly authorized by USP under a license agreement, or by written permission.  Requests 
for permission to use a USP trademark (in a book or presentation, for example) should be 
directed to ecd@usp.org.  Permission will not be granted to use these marks to promote third-
party products, services or entities. 

USP-Verified Trademarks 
Only licensed parties may use the marks below to promote products, and only after those 
products have met the requirments of USP’s verification programs.  When using these marks, 
participants in the programs must comply with the trademark usage guidelines provided by 
USP.  Information on participation in USP’s voluntary verification programs is at 
http://www.usp.org/usp-verification-services/usp-verified-dietary-supplements. 
 
 

 
 

Use of “USP” Designation 
Permission is not required to use the non-stylyzed letters “USP” in conjunction with a named 
product (drug substance, dietary supplement, etc.) if there is a USP monograph for that product 
and the product conforms to the USP monograph.  For example, the term “USP aspirin” may be 
used to promote aspirin that conforms to the USP aspirin monograph.  More details are 
available at ¶3.20 General Notices of USP-NF.  

Reporting Unauthorized Use 
USP welcomes your help in its efforts to identify and curtail unauthorized use of its trademarks.  
You may assist in these efforts by reporting suspected unauthorized uses to ecd@usp.org.  
Please include a link or other means to verify the reported use. 




